Barcelona 1 October 1966

Prof. Leila D. Bram
Head, Mathematics Branch
Office of Naval Research
Code 432

Department of the Navy
Washington 25 D.C.
U.S.A.

Dear Professor Bram,

I send you herewith tree copies of my fifth pro-
gres report covering the period 1 July - 30 September 1966. I am
gsending a fourth copy to Director NERCP in London.

I am,

yours sincerely

F.Sunyer Balaguer
Angel Guimera 66 pral.2°
Barcelona - 17, Spain
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